
We would like to thank all parents and carers who completed the survey that was sent out 
last term. We are really pleased and thankful to have had such a huge response from parent 
/ carers across all year groups. We are grateful for all of your contributions and have been 
working on solutions to some of the areas you feel we could improve on, and how to build 
on those things you feel we are doing well.  
 

 

Using the survey results and also our frequent parent voice coffee morning sessions, we 
have made the following changes; 
 

 

You Said.... We Did.... 

 Access to school main entrance on foot 
was congested at the start and end of the 
day. The grassed area has become 
muddy and unsafe. 
 

 The main entrance has been adapted 
and the grassed area replaced with 
tarmac.  

 Both gates will be opened on all 
gateways to allow a wider pathway 
and to ease congestion. 

 You would like to be kept more informed 
about your children's learning. 
 

 Parent's Evenings increased to three 
times a year.  

 Parents will be provided with details 
of their child’s latest assessment and 
current targets at Spring term 
parents’ evening. 

 Links to the school website class 
pages will be sent out via text. These 
detail the content of the curriculum 
for each term.  

 You would like more after school clubs 
and a greater variety of activities. 
 

 Increased capacity in existing clubs.  
 New clubs offered at the start of 

Spring Term.  

 School should work harder to improve 
the behaviour of all pupils.  

 Behaviour Outreach Support Service 
(BOSS) works closely with school 
providing training for all staff. 

 Behaviour Policy updated, 
incorporating the school values 
'Ready, Respectful, Safe'  

 Parent groups implemented through 
the Lakeside Community Hub, offering 
parents the opportunity to mirror the 
strategies used at school in the home 
environment.  



 Community projects planned to 
ensure children feel a sense of pride 
in their school community and 
beyond.  

 School staff are caring and polite.   We received some incredibly positive 
comments, regarding individual 
members of staff and our staff group 
as a whole.  

 Staff continue to be available to talk 
to, at the start and end of the school 
day, on the playground and at the 
entrance to the school.  

 Parent Voice coffee mornings held 
monthly to allow you to meet 
informally with staff members and 
other partners to share your views.  

 Kindness Pledge and Random Acts of 
Kindness, to further highlight and 
embed kindness across our school 
community. 
 

 More homework available to support the 
learning of my child.  

 A text highlighting the links to our 
homework apps and supporting 
websites has been sent out to all 
parents.  

 More communication to pass on positive 
feedback to parents. 

 Brilliant Birds certificates are handed 
out each Friday in a celebration 
assembly.  

 A weekly Lunchtime Kindness Award 
implemented to highlight those 
children displaying acts of kindness in 
school.  

 Pupils receive achievement award 
certificates and Proud to be Purple 
certificates in Celebration assembly 
each week. 

 


